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Comments: The prohibition of bolts in wilderness areas will not prevent climbing in wilderness areas. It will

prevent safe climbing. Bolts are essential to the safety of climbers. Without them there will be an increase of

injuries and possible death to climbers. This will lead to an increase of search and rescues. I believe the impact

of increased rescues will impact wilderness areas more than a few bolts would.


